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The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township held a special meeting on 
Thursday, May 22, 2014 at 7:30 PM. The meeting was held in the Chews Landing Fire Station. 
Purpose of the meeting was to discuss the administration of the LOSAP program. 
 
Commissioners present were: Donahue, Evans, Reichert, Ritz, Genzel. 
 
 
Lincoln Financial Group addressed the Board re their LOSAP program. Bruce Linger explained 
 the history of LOSAP, in addition to a packet he provided. Questions and comments from the Board 
 and some members of the LOSAP committee were addressed. Further action will take place at the 
 next regularly scheduled workshop and monthly meetings. 
 
Members present from the committee were; Larry Grady, Bill Weiserth, and Mike Mosiondz. 
 
Chair Genzel adjourned the meeting at 8:50 PM. All agreed. 
 
 
Submitted by K. Donahue 
 


